Kids' Art Classes

July 2021

Art-Demic

Dear Parents,

Due to COVID-19, we will not be hosting our usual Kids' Art Camp. Even though everything seems to be "opening up" we will still be taking precautions by limiting the number of students in our classes. All classes will be "stand alone" art classes. Each class will be \$10. Morning classes will be from 10:00am-12:00pm and afternoon classes will be from 1:30pm-3:30pm. Parents/guardians, etc. must pick the students up after each class.

Registration Instruction:

- 1. Select the classes you would like to take and number them according to preference 1 being your 1st choice, etc.
- 2. Complete the registration form and email, snail mail, or bring it to us. No money required at this time.
- 3. Please use a separate enrollment form for each child.

We will try to place your child in as many of his/her choices as possible. Remember this is a "1st come, 1st serve" situation.

We will email you a schedule of your child's classes. We will then give you a deadline to reply and send in your money.

Please make sure we have a good email and phone number for you.

If you know ahead of time that you want your option to be "all or none" let us know on the enrollment form.

Please be patient and bear with us. This is a new situation for everyone.

Phone: 903-569-8877

Please check our website. We will attempt to schedule other classes during the month of July for various age groups.

July 26-30 we will be holding our regular Teen Art Camp for ages 13-18. The camp limit will be 12 students.

Email: mlota@sbcglobal.net

Thanks,

Vickie Steed

Mineola League of the Arts 200 W. Blair Street Mineola, TX